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Future of Pounds House 

The results of the COVID Pandemic have seen a massive increase in the use of Central Park and 

recreational spaces throughout Plymouth. Despite previous public comments from Labour 
Councillors urging the re-use of Pounds House, the Labour Council continues to allow the neglect 

and deterioration of an important local asset. 

Conservative Councillors urge the City Council to end this deliberate neglect and to consult and 

work with the local community in agreeing future complementary uses for Pounds House.  

Resolved that: 

The Cabinet Member for Finance, with responsibility for corporate property, be requested to bring a 

report to Scrutiny, at the relevant panel’s first meeting of the 2021/22 Municipal Year, on the future 

options for re-using Pounds House with complementary activities, to support the wider recreational 

activities in the Pounds House grounds and more widely in Central Park . 

 

Proposer: Councillor Nick Kelly 

Signature “By email” 

 

Seconder: Councillor Patrick Nicholson 

Signature “By email” 

 


